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HB 3075 is unconstitutional and should not be considered. Criminals don’t follow 

laws. This bill will do nothing but make it harder for law abiding citizens to obtain legal 

firearms. My rights are granted by God and the Constitution of the United States of 

America. These rights are not subject to the interpretation by people of a different 

political view. Any action to restrict a Constitutional right is infringement on that right. 


